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ITEM TITLE:
Motion 23-540, referring proposed code amendments to reduce the minimum lot sizes in LDMR and MR
zoning to the department of Planning and Development Services and the Snohomish County Planning
Commission
DEPARTMENT:  Council

ORIGINATOR:  Ryan Countryman for Nate Nehring

EXECUTIVE RECOMMENDATION:  TBD

PURPOSE: This motion would refer proposed code amendments to PDS and Planning Commission for review
and recommendation back to the County Council by May 7, 2024.

BACKGROUND: This proposal would allow subdivisions in LDMR and MR to have the same number of lots
as is achievable for units under the SFDU process.

OTHER DEPARTMENTAL REVIEW/COMMENTS: Click or tap here to enter text.
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